
To, 
The Visa Officer, 
Canadian High Commission, 

Subject: Explanation for Exception from Provincial or Territorial Attestation Letter (PAL or 
TAL) Requirement 

Respected Immigration Officer, 

I am writing to provide clarification regarding my study permit extension and why I am exempt 
from submitting a Provincial Attestation Letter (PAL). 

According to the guidelines from Immigration, Refugees and Citizenship Canada (IRCC), a PAL 
is not required when: 

• An individual is applying for a study permit extension at the same Designated Learning 
Institution (DLI) and at the same level of study as their current study permit. 

Source: 
https://www.canada.ca/en/immigration-refugees-citizenship/services/study-canada/study-
permit/get-documents/provincial-attestation-letter.html 

I am currently pursuing my studies at [Your College Name] (DLI Number: [Your DLI 
Number]) at the same academic level as stated in my initial study permit. Given that I fulfill 
these criteria, I meet the exemption conditions and do not require a PAL for my extension. 

For reference, I have included a copy of my original letter of acceptance and my current study 
permit. 

If you need any additional details or documentation, please reach out to me at [Your Email]. 

I appreciate your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 
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